
MEMBERSHIP CLASS 
Find out more about who we are and what we believe at Immanuel. This 4 hour 

class looks at things like our church’s structure, our doctrine, our mission, and our 

strategy. The next class will be held Sunday, August 29. If you would like to join us, 

please contact one of the pastors. 

SMALL GROUPS 
Find a community of others to connect with and grow with.  We build groups of 8-

14 people where you can develop those relationships and be strengthened in your 

walk with Christ.  We have all kinds of groups that meet throughout the week. Talk 

to Pastor Randy to find one that fits you. 

PIZZA WITH THE PASTORS 
This is a casual gathering for people who are newer to our church or just checking 

out our church.  It’s a chance for you to meet new people, interact with our 

pastors, and find out more about our church.  The whole family is welcome at no 

cost.  We are planning to hold our next event Sunday, August 8 

GET PLUGGED IN! 

Steve Wiggins, Lead Pastor    

stevewiggins@immanuelcma.org 

James Connolly, Youth & Outreach Pastor 

jamesconnolly@immanuelcma.org 

Anna Halbersma, Intercultural Ministries 

annahalbersma@immanuelcma.org 

 

Randy Corbin, Interim Associate Pastor 

randycorbin@immanuelcma.org 

Paul Regalado, Immanuel Español 

paulregalado@immanuelcma.org 

Patricia Schimp, Office Admin &  
Children’s Ministry Director 
secretary@immanuelcma.org  

CONTACT OUR TEAM 

www.immanuelcma.org 717.766.4633          facebook 

ADULT BIBLE CLASS • SUNDAY MORNINGS • 10:15AM 
An Adult Bible Class is meeting downstairs in room 4. Drew Brown is teaching  

from the Gospel Project using the spring theme of "The Church United". The 

class will continue through the entire summer. 

06 • 20 • 21 

 

STEPPING 

UP 



Welcome to Immanuel Church!   

We are glad to have you with us this morning.  Thank you for 

worshiping with us today! 

THIS WEEK 

SUN 

8:45 am 
   10:15 am    

10:30 am        
7:00pm 

Morning Service  
Adult Bible Class—Room 4 

Morning Service 
Evening Service –Dan Boreman        

 

MON 6:30pm CAMP STORY FALLS VBS  

TUE 6:30pm CAMP STORY FALLS VBS  

WED 

9:00am 
6:30pm 
7:00pm 

Men’s Bible Study –Brother’s Restaurant 
CAMP STORY FALLS VBS 
Prayer Meeting 

 

THU 6:30pm CAMP STORY FALLS VBS  

FR 
6:00pm 

6:30pm 

Closing Program –CAMP STORY FALLS VBS 

COMMUNITY NIGHT 
 

SAT    

BABY DEDICATION 

Melanie Mae Kelley 

COMMUNITY FUN NIGHT 
 •  JUNE 25 • 6:30 - 8:30PM •   

Join us for a fun free event for the whole family!  Whether you are 0-101.  There 

will be plenty for you to enjoy!  AND everything is free.  Invite your neighbors & 

your family for a lovely evening out.   

       2nd Service Children’s Ministry:  Parents & 

 Guardians, please check-in before the 10:30am 

service, drop-off & pick up downstairs.  Kids ages 5 

through grade 5 will be dismissed during the service.  

 

General Fund June 6 & 13 Year-to-Date 

GIVING LAST WEEK: 

$21,296 

$12,621 

-$8,675 

$2,495 

$255,552 

$234,173 

-$21,379 

$32,264 

Budget 

Income 

Net Income 

GCF (missions) 
in CHURCH, by PHONE, or ONLINE 

WAYS TO GIVE 

SHARE   

OUR MISSION 

a transforming relationship with Jesus  

in community with one another 

Jesus with all of the world 

GROW  

CONNECT 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

BAKED GOODS FOR COMMUNITY NIGHT • JUNE 25  
Thank you for being willing to bake some goodies for our outreach event this 

Friday.  Please drop your individually wrapped baked goods off at the church 

Thursday or Friday this week.  Please call the church office if you have any 

questions. 

Please drop your offering 
in the box at the back of 

the sanctuary. 

CAPC BABY BOTTLES DUE • TODAY  
Thanks to everyone who took a baby bottle to help support the Capital Area 

Pregnancy Center.  Please place your bottles filled or unfilled in the box in the 

foyer. To everyone who has participated in this fundraiser for CAPC, a 

heartfelt thank you. Your generosity is greatly appreciated!!! 

CAMPING GEAR NEEDED!  • TODAY  
Thank you for loaning your gear!  Please leave it in the foyer in the box under 

the coat rack.  Make sure it is well labeled with your name and contact info. 


